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Tuesday, 4 July 2023 

 

Dear parent / carer, 

 

Holgate Academy have contacted us and asked us to share the following information with you about the 

Year 6 transition days that are coming up next week: 

 

 

The Holgate Academy Transition Days are 12th – 14th July  
 
Key points: 
 
Pupils are to come straight to Holgate for a 9:00am start. They do not go to their primary school. 
The entrance at the Hillcrest site it the only entrance used. 
 
Pupils will wear their primary uniform, but on Wednesday they will need to attend in PE kit as they have PE on 
Wednesday. 
 
Pupils can bring a packed lunch with them, or they can purchase food from the canteen. 
 
During the transition days pupils will experience a range of subjects and spend time in the tutor groups, getting to 
know one and another and their tutor. 
 
The day will end at 3:00pm. 
 
We will have the hall open for pupils who are arriving with older pupils. 
 
 
 
 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mr Curtis 

Deputy Headteacher 
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